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Question ID : 65497828518

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.1 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

Relating to a festival

Ans 1. Frenzy

2. Festoon

3. Festal

4. Fulvous

Question ID : 65497828543

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.2 Select the most appropriate synonym of the given word.

Choosy

Ans 1. Precious

2. Picky

3. Critical

4. Boring

Question ID : 65497828558

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Section : Part D English

Get SSC Constable GD Study Notes at :  https://sscportal.in/study-kit/constable-gd

https://sscportal.in/study-kit/constable-gd
https://sscportal.in/ebook


Q.3 Select the option that will improve the underlined part of the given sentence. In case
no improvement is needed, select 'No improvement required'.

Which planet is most closer to the sun?

Ans 1. the closest

2. most close

3. No improvement required

4. more close

Question ID : 65497828549

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.4 Select the most appropriate ANTONYM of the given word.

Allure

Ans 1. Charm

2. Repulsion

3. Appeal

4. Magic

Question ID : 65497828548

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.5 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

One who treats female ailments

Ans 1. Chiropodist

2. Psychiatrist

3. Gynaecologist

4. Neurologist

Question ID : 65497828545

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.6 Select the most appropriate meaning of the given idiom.

Dig up dirt on someone

Ans 1. Bury the dead in the ground

2. Discover damaging information about someone

3. Take revenge on somebody

4. Protest against someone

Question ID : 65497828560

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.7 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

Kolkata is a capital of the Indian state of West Bengal.

Ans 1. was a capital of the

2. is the capital of the

3. No substitution required

4. is a capital of a

Question ID : 65497828553

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.8 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

Here into / the main campus of the hospital / comes the trained doctors / led by the
Principal.

Ans 1. the main campus of the hospital

2. comes the trained doctors

3. Here into

4. led by the Principal

Question ID : 65497828541

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.9 Select the correctly spelt word.

Ans 1. Confeguretion

2. Confeguration

3. Configuration

4. Configuretiun

Question ID : 65497828544

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.10 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

Belonging to very distant past and no longer in existence

Ans 1. Aged

2. Old-fashioned

3. Ancient

4. Historic

Question ID : 65497828559

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.11 Select the INCORRECTLY spelt word.

Ans 1. Capillary

2. Auxillary

3. Corollary

4. Ancillary

Question ID : 65497828555

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.12 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

Work hard lest you should not fail.

Ans 1. lest you shall fail

2. lest you will fail

3. No substitution required

4. lest you should fail

Question ID : 65497828552

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.13 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

One or the other / of those men have / stolen my / grandfather’s umbrella.

Ans 1. One or the other

2. of those men have

3. grandfather’s umbrella

4. stolen my

Question ID : 65497828546

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.14 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

She ______ her breath, surprised by the suddenness of the question.

Ans 1. gasped

2. caught

3. shook

4. clicked

Question ID : 65497828556

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.15 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

The music / blared out / and was impossible / to have a conversation.

Ans 1. and was impossible

2. The music

3. to have a conversation

4. blared out

Question ID : 65497828557

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.16 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

Last week, I saw a TV programme about the ______ of global warming on agriculture.

Ans 1. impact

2. relief

3. import

4. shock

Question ID : 65497828554

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.17 Select the most appropriate synonym of the given word.

Treacherous

Ans 1. Retarded

2. Sluggish

3. Unfaithful

4. Steadfast

Question ID : 65497828547

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.18 Select the most appropriate ANTONYM of the given word.

Obedient

Ans 1. Voluntary

2. Willing

3. Disobedient

4. Flexible

Question ID : 65497828542

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.19 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

A doctor’s first concern is the ______ of his patients.

Ans 1. profit

2. well-being

3. advantage

4. benefit

Question ID : 65497828551

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.20 Select the most appropriate meaning of the given idiom.

To land a job

Ans 1. To plough the land

2. To be dismissed

3. To do farming

4. To be hired

Question ID : 65497828550

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Tourists to Jammu and Kashmir have another (1) ______ – a floating post office on the Dal
Lake (2)______ on a carved maroon houseboat. It is fastened (3) ______ the western edge of
the Dal Lake. It (4) ______ all regular postal services while being (5) ______ on the lake.

SubQuestion No : 21

Q.21 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no.1.

Ans 1. attraction

2. invitation

3. attention

4. addiction

Question ID : 65497828562

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Tourists to Jammu and Kashmir have another (1) ______ – a floating post office on the Dal
Lake (2)______ on a carved maroon houseboat. It is fastened (3) ______ the western edge of
the Dal Lake. It (4) ______ all regular postal services while being (5) ______ on the lake.

SubQuestion No : 22

Q.22 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no.2.

Ans 1. completed

2. assembled

3. built

4. produced

Question ID : 65497828563

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Tourists to Jammu and Kashmir have another (1) ______ – a floating post office on the Dal
Lake (2)______ on a carved maroon houseboat. It is fastened (3) ______ the western edge of
the Dal Lake. It (4) ______ all regular postal services while being (5) ______ on the lake.

SubQuestion No : 23

Q.23 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no.3.

Ans 1. in

2. of

3. by

4. to

Question ID : 65497828564

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Tourists to Jammu and Kashmir have another (1) ______ – a floating post office on the Dal
Lake (2)______ on a carved maroon houseboat. It is fastened (3) ______ the western edge of
the Dal Lake. It (4) ______ all regular postal services while being (5) ______ on the lake.

SubQuestion No : 24

Q.24 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no.4.

Ans 1. offer

2. offers

3. has offered

4. offered

Question ID : 65497828565

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Tourists to Jammu and Kashmir have another (1) ______ – a floating post office on the Dal
Lake (2)______ on a carved maroon houseboat. It is fastened (3) ______ the western edge of
the Dal Lake. It (4) ______ all regular postal services while being (5) ______ on the lake.

SubQuestion No : 25

Q.25 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no.5.

Ans 1. boating

2. ashore

3. afloat

4. floating

Question ID : 65497828566

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.1 िदए गए शɨ का िवलोम चुनŐ।

आहार
Ans 1. िनराहार

2. िवहार

3. उपहार

4. िनरहार

Question ID : 65497828577

Status : Answered

Chosen Option : 1

Q.2 िदये गये वाƐांश के िलए एक शɨ दीिजये।

जो Ůाɑ न हो सके
Ans 1. Ůाɑ

2. अŮाɗ

3. अŮाɑ

4. Ůाɗ

Question ID : 65497828578

Status : Answered

Chosen Option : 3

Section : Part D Hindi
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